
 
 

Replacement of Baggage Belt Systems at the 

Commercial Passenger Terminal for 

Charlottesville-Albemarle Airport 

RFP #2023-05 

ADDENDUM #7 

March 17, 2023 

Cancellation of RFP #2023-05 

 

 

In accordance with the RFP #2023-05 issued on November 1, 2022, section 2.8 states the 

Authority reserves the right to cancel this Request for Proposals (RFP) at any time.  We 

sincerely regret to have to cancel the above-referenced RFP effective March 17, 2023.  It has 

been determined that it is in the best interest of the Airport to regroup on this project due to 

funding and design issues.  The Authority does anticipate reissuing another RFP or an 

Invitation to Bid related to this project in the future. 

 

We truly appreciate all your time and effort in submitting your proposals and your interest in 

doing business with the Charlottesville-Albemarle Airport.  We hope we can count on your 

future participation with our project. 

 
 


